When: Saturday, November 3, 10-11 a.m.*

Where: Marietta College
Rickey Science Center on 4™ Street, Room 150

(Parking: 4™ Street or the parking lots on either
side of Butler Street)

Who:  All grade school students and their

parents and teachers are welcome!

This program is presented by the faculty and students of the Marietta
College Department of Chemistry and Biochemistry in celebration of the
American Chemical Society’s National Chemistry Week.

*There is also a 1-2 p.m, show that you can attend if that is more convenient.



October 2018
Dear Elementary School Teacher:

On Saturday, November 3, the Marietta College Department of Chemistry
and Biochemistry will be presenting a Chemistry Magic Show for area elementary
school students. This event is in celebration of the American Chemical Society’s
National Chemistry Week. Your students can expect to see some colorful
demonstrations, experience an explosion or two, and learn a little about the
science of chemistry. They might even get a chance to participate in some of the
demonstrations and take home a socuvenir. The show will be in the Rickey Science
Center, Room 150, on the Marietta College campus. The program will be
presented two times on that Saturday; we are inviting you and your students to
attend the 10-11 a.m. show.*

Although 4™ and 5™ graders will probably enjoy the show the most, al!
grade school students, their parents and teachers are invited to attend. Parking is
available on 4™ Street near Rickey as well as in the parking lots on either side of
Butler Street. We hope that you will encourage your students to attend this
enjoyable and educational event.

(Feel free to make copies of this letter and the poster on the reverse side
to distribute to fellow teachers and parents.}

If you have any questions about this event, you may contact any of the
individuals below:

Dr. Kevin Pate (patek@marietta.edu) Professor of Chemistry, Marietta College

Dr. Robert Walker (walkerr@marietta.edu) Emeritus Professor, Chemistry, MC

Dr. William Hohman (hohmanw@marietta.edu) Emeritus Professor, Chemistry,
MC

*There is also a 1-2 p.m. show that you and your students can attend if that is more convenient.




